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CBE Board of Trustees asks for public input on byelection 
 
 
CALGARY – It is the responsibility of the Board of Trustees to decide whether or not to hold a 
byelection to address the vacant seat for wards 11 and 13 since the resignation of Sheila Taylor as 
trustee at the Calgary Board of Education (CBE) in October. 
 
The Board is now asking for input from the public prior to making this decision. An online survey 
has been created and is available on the front page of the CBE website: www.cbe.ab.ca .  
 
Chair of the Board of Trustees Joy Bowen-Eyre says, “It’s important that the public have a voice in 
this decision and that’s why the Board has created this survey. We’re encouraging everyone to 
take a few minutes to share their thoughts with us. We want to hear from as many people as 
possible.” 
 
The survey closes on Monday, Nov. 24, 2014. 
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